## NH Public Works Association Meeting

## 9 January 2009

Attending: Brian Sullivan, Carl Quiram, Ken Daniels, Bob Strobel, Brian Vincent, Jennifer Perry, Don

Proulx, Rod, Peter Capano

- Discussion to contact NH congressional legislators regarding economic stimulus. Plan for an Association letter to be hand delivered in DC. Meetings to be scheduled with local offices to discuss points.
- Distribution of newsletter to move to electronic approved.
- Peter Capano is the PWA representative to the NH Construction Career Day Steering Committee.
- Topics of discussion for the Annual Meeting
  - o 511 Bill Lambert
  - Energy savings at water treatment / wastewater plants
  - o Budget impacts for permitting / regulations
  - Round table discussions